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Housing and Community Development 

O P E N  H O U S E  
 
 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT OPEN HOUSE - Residents Invited to Submit Comments on 
Housing and Community Development Needs  
 
Salt Lake City’s Housing and Neighborhood Development Division invites residents to participate in a 
public open house to learn about and help prioritize 2015-16 Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funding requests.  
 
Each year Salt Lake City receives CDBG and ESG grant funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development (HUD). The primary objective of CDBG funds is to develop viable urban 
communities by creating suitable living environments, providing decent housing, or creating economic 
opportunities—principally for low and moderate income persons. ESG funds are used to assist individuals 
and families in regaining housing stability after experiencing a housing or homelessness crisis.  
 
The City is currently determining the best way to allocate these funds through an extensive review process 
of the applications submitted to the City. The Open House will provide an opportunity for the public to 
review applications for funding, speak with the applicants, and provide comment, if desired.  
 
Open House details are as follows: 
 
 

DATE:  Monday, December 1, 2014 

TIME:  5:30—7:00 p.m. 

LOCATION: Sorenson Unity Center 
  1383 South 900 West 
  Salt Lake City, UT 84104 

 
If you are unable to attend the Open House, written comments may be mailed to Tammy Hunsaker, 
Housing and Neighborhood Development, 451 South State Street, P.O. Box 145488, Salt Lake City, Utah, 
84114, or emailed to Tammy.Hunsaker@slcgov.com. Comments must be received by December 14, 2014.  
 
 
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM 
Reasonable accommodations for individuals with disabilities or those in need of language interpretation 
services can be provided if four working days’ notice is given by calling 801-535-7777.  Hearing impaired 
who wish to attend this meeting should contact our TDD service number, 801-535-6021,four days in 
advance so an interpreter can be provided. Physical access entrance and parking are located on the south 
side of the building. 
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